
 

74 Oriel Avenue, West Harbour, Waitakere 0618, Auckland     Phone 4171003/0275287812 

 
September 2020 
 
DELAYED FATHERS’ DAY BREAKFAST 
 
Due to the move to Level 3, and then Level 2.5, we were forced to delay the Fathers’ Day breakfast.  At this 
point, we are planning to hold it on Thursday 22 October, when Auckland is – hopefully – back to Level 1. 
 
What:  Breakfast   
 
Where:  School Hall 
 
When:  Thursday, 22 October 7.50 am 
 
  
If you are able to come along and to give us an idea of the numbers we are catering for, would you please fill 
in the slip below and return it to the school office.  This is absolutely vital to ensure that we have enough food 
to make sure no-one misses out.  The return slip will go into a lucky draw to win some prizes.  The draw will 
take place after the breakfast and should you win, the prize will be given to your child to bring home. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 
 
Scott Buckingham 
Paul Birch 
Simon Robinson 
Sam Fetui     
Miah Tagaloa 
Kerry Tyack 
Richard Olsen 
Alex Orwin 
Daniel Chettiar 
Glenn Harold 
Steve McCarthy 
 
 
I will be attending the Father’s Day breakfast on Thursday 22 October 
 
Name:          
 
Child’s Names & Rooms:            

 
 
 
We would like to remind you that the school will be closed on Friday 23 October and Monday 26 October – mid-
term break and Labour weekend 

 


